
 Unitarian Universalist Church of Urbana-Champaign 
 UUCUC  Guidelines For In Person Meetings, Groups, and Worship 

 Adopted by Covid Task Force: 12/10/2021 
 Approved by Board of Trustees: 12/14/2021 

 We will follow guidelines established by the Champaign-Urbana Public Health Department and 
 Illinois Department of Public Health to ensure our congregation and the community’s safety. 

 1.  Wear a mask inside at all times. This is UUCUC policy. The only exception applies to 
 persons speaking from the podium who may appear unmasked during this time to 
 facilitate livestreaming. 

 2.  Maintain social distancing of 6 feet between households; be mindful of the comfort levels 
 of others. 

 3.  Wash your hands. Use hand sanitizer if you are unable to wash your hands. 

 4.  We strongly recommend getting vaccinated as well as a booster shot. 

 5.  Keep meetings as short as possible to minimize exposure. 

 6.  Stay home if you are exhibiting any potential Covid-19 symptoms such as fever, 
 coughing, sneezing, or you have been recently exposed to someone with Covid-19.. 

 7.  Please keep a record of attendees to assist with contact tracing should the CUPHD 
 notify the church of positive cases among attendees  among those present in the building. 
 Send the record to the Director of Congregational Administration, Brian Franklin; or the 
 Director of Facilities, Tim Voelker. 

 8.  Currently, food or drinks are not permitted in the building. 


